
  

 

 
Route 1&9 connector to I-78 overnight lane and ramp 

closures postponed tonight in Newark 
 

(Trenton) – New Jersey Department of Transportation (NJDOT) officials today announced 
the postponement of the Route 1&9 connector to I-78 project start. Due to holiday traffic 
considerations, the work that will require overnight lane and ramp closures for several 
weeks in Newark, Essex County will be rescheduled. 
 
 
Motorists are encouraged to check NJDOT's traffic information website www.511nj.org for 
real-time travel information and for NJDOT news follow us on Twitter @NewJerseyDOT and 
on the NJDOT Facebook page. 
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